Summer 2018 Newsletter L.E.Y.M.Q.M 
We have recently been awarded GOLD by Liverpool Early Years Maths Quality Mark. Thank you to Suzanne and Lauren for leading on this and making lots of improvements in our maths areas within the nursery. There is a floor book located in the foyer if you would like to have a look through at the changes have been made. 
OFSTED
Firstly we would proudly like to announce that from our recent OFSTED inspection we were awarded OUTSTANDING in all areas, quoting our OFSTED Inspector, ‘what you are doing is incredible’. The full report is available on www.ofsted.gov or through the Field Of Dreams website or via our twitter page. We would like to thank you for your continued support.   

No phone zone
Can we remind all our parents that we are a no phone site. The use of mobile phones is not allowed and if you are seen using a mobile phone you will be asked to put it away by a member of staff, Thank you.
Dates for your diary
Please note that there will be a fee increase, taking place from Friday 1st June, thank you.
Parents Evening will be held on Monday 2nd July, See your child’s Key Person to make an appointment. 
2 simple observations
Can you please ensure you are logging into your child’s profile from time to time to view new observations. Feel free to leave comments or even upload any observations you see at home. These could be achievements, special events, interests or news you would like to share, we would love to hear them, If you are having any problems accessing your child’s profile see Miss Sophie. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Summer has arrived
With this lovely weather we have been having can we ask that you update your child’s spare clothes as some of the children’s bags have tracksuits and jeans which isn’t weather appropriate at the minute. Also can we ask all children to bring in sun cream and a sun hat please for outdoor play.

